Belleville Area District Library

Public Notice
Belleville Area District Library Board Candidates who wish to seek office at the November General Election must file with the Wayne County Clerk (2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 502, Detroit, MI) before July 21, 2022 at 4pm.

Nonpartisan nominating petitions can be obtained from the Wayne County Clerk or from local municipal clerks on a general form, accepted by Wayne County.  Signatures from each community (Belleville, Sumpter and Van Buren) must be on separate petitions.  The total number of signatures on the petition(s) shall be no less than 40 nor more than 100.  In lieu of filing a nominating petition, a candidate may file a $100 non-refundable fee, to have their name placed on the ballot.  In addition to the fee or petition, the candidate must file an affidavit of identity.  

DUE TO COVID-19 & CDC SOCIAL DISTANCING STANDARDS, THE WAYNE COUNTY ELECTION DIVISION IS OPEN BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.
SERVICES CAN ALSO BE OBTAINED ONLINE OR BY MAIL.

Contact 313-224-5525 or ClerkHelp@waynecounty.com for more information.
